
 

 

A reminder that the 3 D Design Department will be running the first of their Saturday 

"Shed" sessions for Year 11 GCSE students tomorrow November 9th. Shed will run from 

10:00 am to 4:00 pm with a one-hour lunchbreak from 12:30 to 1:30 Lunch will not be 

available at school, but students can bring a vegetarian packed lunch to eat here or can 

leave site and go into town (but will not thereby be supervised). The day will be an 

opportunity to spend an extended period of time in the workshop, progressing GCSE 

examined coursework, and all students are strongly encouraged to attend. Any 

questions, please contact Gavin via email on fraser-williams@stchris.co.uk  

 

 
 

 


